
Your negotiating teams last met with the employer on 
March 5 and 6, when we agreed to amalgamate your two 
different collective agreements into one.

We had also agreed at that meeting to begin bargaining on 
May 7 and 8, 2020.

Because of the COVID-19 pandemic, your teams and 
the employer have agreed to suspend bargaining and 
strengthen your job security until at least May 31.

AUPE members are on the front lines of the battle against 
COVID-19, especially those working in health care and at 
assisted living facilities. This increased job security is a 
recognition of the important role you play in caring for 
residents.

Your negotiating teams will continue to advocate for 
you and your wellbeing during this pandemic and once 
bargaining begins. Please do not hesitate to contact a 
member of your team or AUPE resource staff with any 
questions, comments or concerns you may have.
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BETHANY CAMROSE 
LONG TERM CARE, 
TRI LODGES AND 
ROSEHAVEN
LOCAL: 047
CHAPTER: 002
ALL STAFF

BETHANY BARGAINING TEAM MEMBERS:

ROSEHAVEN AND LONG TERM CARE NEGOTIATING TEAM
Cheryl Blumhagen 23cheryl@telus.net
Lois Webb laniwebb@telus.net
Graham Yourston gramsy68@hotmail.com

TRI-LODGES NEGOTIATING TEAM
Marla Vierboom marla.vierboom@gmail.com
Theresa Lowther theresa.lowther@hotmail.com
Lilian Towpich ltowpich456@hotmail.com

AUPE RESOURCE STAFF:
Chris Dickson Negotiator
c.dickson@aupe.org

Michelle Szalynski Organizer
s.szalynski@aupe.org

Alexander Delorme Communications
a.delorme@aupe.org

C20089


